
PARENTAL ALIENATION FAQ 

 
What is Parental Alienation Awareness Day? 

 

Parental Alienation Awareness Day takes place on April 25. 

 

April 25 has been chosen as Parental Alienation Awareness Day (PAAD), as a part of a global 

awareness campaign to raise awareness about parental alienation and the harm that is done to 

children and families through parental alienation.  

 

 

 

 


